Unions build for general strike on 8 June

— Spain

Following demonstrations at the end of May, unions are mobilising for a general
strike on 8 June in protest at government plans for massive cuts in public spending
including a 5% cut in public sector workers’ pay. The FSC-CCOO federation argues
that the cuts will have a regressive impact as workers on lower pay rates will suffer
larger reductions than the higher paid.

Read more at > FSC-CCOO (ES)

And at > FSC-CCOO (ES)

And at > FSP-UGT (ES)

And at > FEP-USO (ES)
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